	[bookmark: _GoBack]
[image: ]
Athletic Parents,

	

	We are very excited that Briggs High School has partnered with FinalForms, an online program which will enable you and your student to complete & file MOST of your school forms electronically. FinalForms is immediately available for all students.
The ONLY form that you are still required to actually print, complete, and file in the Athletic Department is the actual OHSAA Physical form. The physical form must be completed by the doctor and by law we are required to have a signed copy on file. Once your student’s physical is received by the athletic department we will input the expiration date into FinalForms and then you will receive automatic notifications when your student’s forms need to be updated.
Click on the Parent Registration guide to get started in FinalForms. This link is also available on the Briggs High School Athletic web page.
We are requiring that ALL student-athletes use FinalForms. Please register at 
https://columbus-oh.finalforms.com now and electronically complete all the forms!

If this is your first time registering: Once on the site, Click “New Account” under the parent icon.  
If you have forgotten your password: There is a link to reset it inside the login button. 
If you have forgotten which email address you used for initial registration, or need to change it: Please contact Marcus Brailer at mbrailer@columbus.k12.oh.us with the information that needs changed.
 After you have confirmed your registration you are ready to add your student-athletes. You will need the following information for the children you are registering:
• Basic Medical History & Health Information
• Insurance Company & Policy Number
• Doctor & Dentist Contact Information
• Hospital Preference
• Email Address for BOTH you and your student

After your initial set up, you will not have to complete this information again. You will only need to update the site if you have a change in the above information.
If help is needed, please click the link to the “Parent Playbook” on our site.
Thank you for your assistance in streamlining our paperwork process.
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